To:

'dpo@easo.europa.eu' <dpo@easo.europa.eu>

CC:

<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

17/12/19 09:00:24

**Subject:** Cases 2018-1083 + 2019-0649: Request for confirmation: Deletion of EASO SMM reports

Dear ,

During the EDPS' visit to EASO (case 2019 0649), my colleagues and followed up on the implementation given to our reply to the consultation on EASO social media monitoring (SSM) reports (case 2018 1083) of 30 September 2019.

During the visit, they noted in your presence that final versions of SSM reports were uploaded on a content sharing platform (sharepoint). Could you please update us on measures taken to delete these SSM reports, confirm their deletion and provide us with documentation, if any, of these measures?

I look forward to hearing from you by 20 January 2020.

Have a happy holiday season,